
Habitat	Newsletter	–	April	2024	

Construction	Begins!	

The	footers	are	in,	the	foundation	is	soon	to	be	completed,	and	we	
finally	have	a	start	date!	Our	first	build	day	as	a	church	group	will	be	
Saturday,	April	20.	We	will	be	scheduling	two	Saturday	workdays	each	
month,	needing	10-12	builders.	Hopefully	we	will	also	have	volunteers	
willing	to	provide	lunch	on	those	days.	Construction	is	expected	to	
continue	through	the	summer.	

	In	the	meantime,	we	have	a	date	with	our	youth	this	Sunday	
afternoon,	April	7,	for	a	painting	party!	They	will	be	coating	30	studs	
with	bright	paint	colors	and	have	the	boards	available	for	us	next	
weekend,	April	13-14.	Then	you	can	stop	by	at	the	front	of	the	church	to	
sign	your	name	and	offering	a	blessing	on	the	boards.	We	all	then	
become	a	part	of	Cheyenne	Ingram’s	house.	

Habitat	is	also	planning	a	wall-raising	event	with	media	coverage,	
once	the	subfloor	is	on	the	house.	Our	“blessing	boards”	will	be	used	for	
the	event,	with	our	blessings	offered	to	Cheyenne	and	available	for	all	to	
see.	

As	I	mentioned	in	my	last	newsletter,	if	you	volunteered	in	the	past,	
you	are	on	my	email	list.	If	you’d	like	to	be	added,	for	either	building	or	
providing	lunch,	please	email	me	at	cajdshea@gmail.com	and	let	me	
know.	I’ll	send	out	an	email	to	all	volunteers	in	advance	of	each	workday	
so	volunteers	can	sign	up.	Looking	forward	to	seeing	you	on	the	build	
site!	

Thanks!	
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